From: Crawford, Jeffrey (DEM)

Sent: Tuesday, June 03, 2014 7:13 AM
To: 'Pallister, Donna’

Cc: Alan Sepe; Owens, Kelly (DEM)
Subject: RE: Springfield Street report

Donna,

Given that you detected concentrations of CO2 (Carbon Dioxide) in a few of the sub slab
ventilation system ports above the established threshold and simultaneously observed CO2
exceedances in few areas of the interior of the building(s), do you feel there is any connection
that CO2 is entering the building from beneath the building? Do we need to adjust the vacuum
on the system or does the school need to adjust the HVAC system?

Let me know at your earliest convenience. Jeff

From: Pallister, Donna [mailto:Donna.Pallister@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Monday, June 02, 2014 3:28 PM

To: Crawford, Jeffrey (DEM)

Cc: Alan Sepe

Subject: FW: Springfield Street report

Jeff,
Here’s the latest quarterly monitoring report for the Providence School’s Springfield Street
complex. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Donna

Donna Pallister, PE, LSP | Principal Engineer |
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